
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Executive Vice President for 
Academic Affairs and Provost 

 
July 6, 2023 
 
Dr. Kevin Sightler, Director of Substantive Change 
Commission on Colleges 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA  30033-4097 
 
Dear Dr. Sightler: 
 
I am writing to notify the Commission on Colleges of a name change for Wade Hampton High School, a 
dual enrollment off-site location for the University of South Carolina Columbia where students are able 
to obtain the Associate of Arts and Associate of Science degrees. 
 
The new name of the off-campus site is Hampton County High School.   
 
The address will remain 115 Airport Rd. Hampton, SC 29924.  This change is effective August 24, 2023. 
 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this notification.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Donna Arnett, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs and Provost 
 
 
 
cc: Trena Houp, Director of Academic Programs and eLearning 
      Donald Miles, Executive Director of Institutional Research, Assessment and Analytics 


